
Chesterton Newsletter - 3rd May 2019 

Head Teacher comments: 

Dear Parents,  

I want to thank you all for the warm welcome you have given me when I have been able to stand at the gate before and after school. It has been lovely to talk 

to you and to get to know you and your children better. We held our celebration assembly this morning where classmates were able to nominate children in 

their classes who have been following our “Golden Rules”. It was lovely to hear the behaviours children had picked up on and nominated their class mates for. 

In assembly we also introduced our new attendance team made up of four children from Year 5. On the next newsletter they will be introducing themselves to 

you. 

Class News: 

Pine class have been working hard finding out about owls. I have been lucky to have  six members of pine class show me their work using adjectives and 

commas as well as using the word “and”. Pine class had attendance of 90.9%.  

Elm class have been looking at the differences between things that are alive, are dead or have never been alive. They have been exploring in their outdoor 
environment as well. Elm class had attendance of 91.8%.  

Beech class have been doing some very complicated maths working investigating the properties of 2-d and 3-d shapes. I was very impressed with their 
knowledge of faces, edges and vertices. Beech class had attendance of 99.3%. 

Elder class have been researching the properties of plants and have been trying hard to label the different parts of plants and learn some very tricky words. 
Elder class had attendance of 93.3%. 

Hazel class have been studying the Victorians and have been learning how to use complex punctuation to demarcate speech. Hazel class 

had attendance of 91.5%. 

Hawthorn class have also been studying the Victorians and have been learning how to use complex punctuation to demarcate speech. 
Hawthorn class had attendance of 90.0% 

Thank you vey much for reading the newsletter. Remember to contact us if you have any issues and we will do our best to help you. 

Toni Jackson 

Message from SOCs  

The school fete will soon be upon us. Friday 17th May 3:15 - 5:00pm. Leaflets have gone out in book bags this week and there are a few 

posters displayed around school. We are looking for volunteers to set up, pack down or run a stall. There is a sign up sheet in the office. 

We would also like dona(ons of le) over party bag items and hamper and tombola prizes ASAP, which can be le) in the office. From 

Monday 13th we are looking for dona(ons of children’s toys and clothes, including school uniform, to be dropped off in the school office. 

On the day of the fete we would be grateful for dona(ons of cakes (home made or bought) with ingredients listed. 

 

We look forward to sharing the day with as many of you as possible. 
 

 

 

Monday 6th May—school closed for Bank 

Holiday 

Friday 17th May—School Fete 3.15  - 5pm 

Friday 24th May—school closed for staff 

training 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May—

school closed for half term 

Monday 3rd June—school re-opens 


